
 ATTENTION PERMITTED INDUSTRIAL USERS  
The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission (PVSC) has established a new email 
address, “mrsubmit@pvsc.com” for Permitted Industrial Users to submit their 
respective MR-1, MR-2 and MR-3 reports. Once PVSC receives the report, a 
receipt email will be sent to the User. This tool should only be used for the 
submission of the aforementioned reports and not for any other notification. If 
anyone has any questions, please contact Don Yanuzzi, Supervisor, User Charge 
& Permit Management at dyanuzzi@pvsc.com or (973) 817-5946.


